Subject:

FW: Email - Request to Speak - Peggy Sarjeant - Knox United Church Heritage Designation Amendment Bylaw, 2021 - CK 710-49

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

**Sent:** June 28, 2021 1:37 AM

To: City Council < City. Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Request to Speak - Peggy Sarjeant - Knox United Church Heritage Designation Amendment Bylaw, 2021 -

CK 710-49

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Monday, June 28, 2021 - 01:36

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Monday, June 28, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Peggy

Last Name Sarjeant

Phone Number (306)

**Email** 

Address University Drive

City Saskatoon

**Province Saskatchewan** 

Postal Code S7N

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) Saskatoon Heritage Society

Subject Knox United Church Heritage Designation Bylaw Amendment

Meeting (if known) City Council

Comments

Please find attached a letter sent on behalf of the Saskatoon Heritage Society regarding the Heritage Property Review Board Report on Knox United Church Heritage Designation Amendment.

I would like to speak to this issue.

Peggy Sarjeant

Mayor and Members of Council,

## With reference to the Report from the Heritage Property Review Board concerning the proposed Knox United Church Heritage Designation Bylaw Amendment

The Saskatoon Heritage Society wishes to register its disappointment with the Review Board's recommendation to approve the change in legal land description of the heritage designated church property. We firmly believe that one cannot separate the subdivision of the property from consideration of the development that is proposed for the site. They are tied together.

The Review Board does, however, acknowledge the opinions of those opposed to the proposed development – something we appreciate - and encourages further community consultation. This consultation would be led by the City.

We urge the City to move forward immediately with community consultation, as suggested. This is something we have called for in the past. Some of the issues that should be addressed at the consultation are listed by the Review Board.

We look forward to being a part of such a discussion.

Sincerely,

Peggy Sarjeant

on behalf of the Saskatoon Heritage Society